
Community Council Minutes 

February 17, 2016   

 

 

In attendance: Karen Romrell, Jessica Gibbons, Spencer Vogrinec, Seth Morris, Hollie Barenz, Karen Findley, 

Robin Anderson, Melanie Shepherd, Weston Weeks, Jenny Pitt, Chadli Bodily, Dan Linford, Jason Smith, Nicole 

Ellis, Sheila Berbert, Marci Abbott, Ridge Lewis, Hayden Call  Excused:  Louise Madsen, Engor McRae, Shawn 

Johnson  Not Excused: Dave Tate, Alison Bishop, Dale Vranes, April Fenn 

 

Welcome:  Karen Romrell 

Action Items:   

1. Approval of 2/17/16 Community Council minutes. Motion to approve – Jenny Pitt. 2nd by Chadli Bodily 

 

Discussion items: 

 

1. Jason Smith gave a report on SIP funds.  Right at this time it appears that there will be an excess of 

funds in Goal #2 (College, Career and Community Readiness). Mr. Smith encouraged discussion on how 

to best re-allocate the excess funds before the school year ends.  After some discussion the council 

agreed that the best use of these funds would be to target technology needs.  The administration will 

present a specific technology proposal at the next community council meeting. 

 

2. Chadli Bodily reported on the Trustland Budget.  There have been no changes other than the 

continuation of Productivity pay. 

 

3. Dan Linford reported on the status of the school construction project.  The archeticts and planners 

have been meeting with teachers to get feedback on the project. Weston Weeks reported that the 

auto shop and vocational building on the east side of the school as well as the boys and girls locker 

rooms will be the first area of focus.  Parking for students will be impacted as construction begins and 

will continue to be a challenge throughout the process.   

 

 

4. The next community council meeting is scheduled for March 16th however, Jason Smith will not be in 

town on that date.  It was agreed that the next meeting will be held on March 9th instead so that he 

can attend.  Hollie Barenz made a motion to adjourn – 2nd by Melanie Shepherd. 

 

 


